
“It is best to act with confidence, no matter how little right you have to it.”-Lillian Hellman  

December 
2023 637 W. Mondamin St. 

Minooka, IL  60447  815-467-7582 

Recital Costumes – Upon returning after the new year we will be 
sizing everyone for recital costumes. All payments will be due no later 
than January 15th. Costumes take months to come in so please make 
sure you get your payment in on time. Failure to do that will only delay 
your order and it may not be in before recital. Costumes are not ordered 
without payment. 

Christmas Parties - The week of December 18th through the 23rd, 
all children will be participating in a grab bag. On the day of your 
child's class they are to bring a wrapped $5 grab bag and also treats to 
pass. We ask that you do not bring nail polish or any type of makeup. 
Also that week, all children can wear their Christmas pajamas for that 
day. 

Christmas Break - The studio will be closed from December 24th 
through January 7th for the Christmas holiday. Classes will resume on 
January 8th. We would like to wish our entire Gina’s School of Dance 
family a very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year. 

Happy holidays! 

A Village Christmas – Gina’s School of Dance will be 
participating in A Village Christmas again this year on December 9th 
from 4:30 PM to 7:00 PM at 121 Mc Evilly rode Minooka. Please stop 
by to do some crafts, get some goodies, get into some raffles, and see 
Santa! Everything except the raffles are totally free. The Hair Tinsel 
Gals will be there again as well. We hope to see you all there. 

Recital - I am still waiting on an OK from a Plainfield high school 
manoka will be renovating so they will not let us hold a recital there. As 
soon as I have a date I will let you know. Like stated in the parent 
handbook please keep the last two weeks of June open. 


